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Connections for Independent Living

   Vision After 55! Newsletter
March/April 2013
“"The world is round and the place which may seem like the end may also be only the beginning."                     
  ― Ivy Baker Priest
____________________________________________________________

Hi Everyone:  We have some new and exciting events coming up in March.  The Vision after 55 program is sponsoring a presentation with the Greeley Aspen Club, a Poudre Valley Hospital senior wellness organization.  It will take place on March 6 from 10:00 to 11:00 am and features Dr. Jennifer Logan of House Call Eye Care speaking on vision disorders and their treatments (see the next page for information on her traveling ophthalmology office).  This event takes place at Centennial Library at 2227 23rd Avenue. Please call the Aspen Club at (970) 313-2796 or email cvj@pvhs.org to register.
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Next, along with the Curtis Strong Center and the Area Agency on Aging, we have scheduled MagnifEyed Living Seminar in a new venue, new time.  Come and join us on April 25, 10:00 to 11:30 am, at the Greeley Senior Center for   “Latest Developments in Understanding and Treating Macular Degeneration and Managing Vision Changes,” featuring Dr. Deanna Alexander from Eyecare Associates in Fort Collins .  Dr. Alexander is a low-vision optometrist with many years of experience helping people with macular degeneration and other eye disorders use their remaining vision.  I hope to see you soon!
Lynda McCullough, Vision After 55 Coordinator 
(970) 352-8682, ext 109, email: Lynda@connectionsil.com 
House Call Eye Care
Did you know some doctors still make house calls?  At least Dr. Jennifer Logan does.  An ophthalmologist specializing in working with seniors, Dr. Logan’s House Call Eye Care offers old fashioned house calls with state-of-the-art equipment and expertise in aging eyes.  She provides personalized attention and ongoing monitoring and maintenance of long-term conditions.

Dr. Logan brings a fully functioning portable office with her, and she uses up-to-date medical equipment and diagnostic instruments. She strives to provide eye, vision and whole body [image: image3.wmf]health care.  
Dr. Logan works in collaboration with other physicians to insure that all important patient records and prescriptions are up-to-date and available for related health care providers.  Some physicians also refer patients to House Call Eye Care for follow-up treatments and exams.

House Call Eye Care welcomes partnerships with assisted living communities.  Dr. Logan is available for monthly or bimonthly “House-Call Days.”  For more information call (970) 372-1132.  The office is located at 2601 South Lemay Ave., Suite 7-457 in Fort Collins, CO, and the website is www.eyedoctorlogan.com, email: vision @eyedoctorlogan.com.
Curious about Ipads for Low-vision Use?
[image: image4.wmf]If you are curious about using an Ipad but fear they might be too “high tech,” come to Connections to get a hands-on experience and see for yourself how user friendly they are and aren’t.  These small and lightweight versions of computers can be used for magnification or for reading books, mail, or internet sites.  The presentation, led by Erin Kirchoefer from the High Plains Library District, will be fun and informative, designed for folks who are not necessarily regular computer users.  Don’t hesitate to come and find out what the hype is all about. 
Eye Health Education

The National Eye Institute (NEI) has released a 20-page, full-color, large print booklet with companion videos, in support of Low Vision Awareness Month, February 2013. The booklet and videos were developed by NEI's National Eye Health Education Program (NEHEP).

The mission of NEI, a part of the National Institutes of Health, is to "conduct and support research, training, health information dissemination, and other programs with respect to blinding eye diseases, visual disorders, mechanisms of visual function, preservation of sight, and the special health problems and requirements of the blind."

The goal of NEHEP is to "ensure that vision is a health priority by translating eye and vision research into public and professional education programs. NEHEP supports collaboration among eye health professionals, healthcare providers, patients, and the public."

The new 20-page booklet, Living with Low Vision: What you should know, urges individuals with low vision to seek help from a low vision specialist, and provides information about the low vision examination, including resources for additional – and helpful – vision rehabilitation services. The Table of Contents contains a number of useful and practical topics, including:

· What is low vision?

· How do I know if I have low vision?

· How do I know when to get an eye exam?

· Meet Erin, Joma, Lawrence, and Ruth, who have low vision

· What can I do if I have low vision?

· What questions should I ask my eye care team?

· Questions to ask your eye care professional

· Questions to ask your specialist in low vision

· Where can I go for more information?

· A glossary of low vision terms

The companion video/DVD to the booklet, Living with Low Vision: Stories of Hope and Independence, features personal stories about living, and successfully coping, with low vision.

The video features testimonials from six men and women who have benefited from low vision and vision rehabilitation services and continue to lead active, productive, and independent lives: Natina English, who has diabetic retinopathy; Lawrence Harrison, who has glaucoma; Erin Kerkhoff, who has congenital optic atrophy; Joma Leonard, who has albinism; Ruth Lotz, who has macular degeneration; and Ruth Margolies, who also has macular degeneration. You can download the booklet or view the full video at the NEI website, www.nei.nih.gov
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Tips for MagnifEyed Living:  Learning from Peers





Are you interested in meeting regularly with peers for education and support?


Low-vision education and support groups can give you the opportunity to learn techniques for living with low vision and provide meaningful social opportunities with others.  


In addition, we have people available to tutor you one-on-one using low-vision software, cooking techniques, or home management.  So please call me to learn more or to sign up for a group.


Call Lynda at (970) 352-8682.


  











